
PTA  NEWSLETTER

PTA NEWS UPCOMING EVENTS

There were so many activities last half term, the
Ceilidh, Panto, Christmas lunch, Winter Raffle,
Christmas Fun Day and Santa’s gifts to the children and
all of them were organised and staffed by you
wonderful parents. Thank you so much for spreading
some Christmas joy, you really made a lot of children
happy and it was wonderful to see, thank you so much
for your time and effort. 

Because of all this hard work we’ve managed to raise
the staggering amount of £750.48p from the Winter
Raffle and £683.40p from the Christmas Fun Day.
Incredible! We’ve committed £730 of this money to pay
for coaches for a Year 2 and Year 5 trip. We’ll update
you on what the rest will be spent on in the next
newsletter. 

Volunteer

DATES FOR THE DIARY

next meeting - 29th february, 7.30 pm @ 5 Bells

Thursday 29th February PTA meeting, all
welcome. 7.30pm Five Bells pub, Weston
Turville

Thursday 7th March - Mother’s Day
Crafternoon (£6)/pack sent home (£3).
From school until 4.30pm. See poster
below

Friday 15th March - Family Bingo night -
details to follow

Thursday 28th March - Easter Trail
straight from school 1.30pm - details to
follow

get in touch :

WESTON TURVILLE C of E SCHOOL

We are a small group  and could really do with some
more help to run the events. We need help with the
following:

A Year 6 parent representative to pass on PTA
messages

1 or 2 people to assist PTA group to run the
Mother’s Day crafternoon.

 Helpers with the Family Bingo Night

Friday 2nd February -
Disco
 6 -6.30pm Infants
orientated (though junior
siblings can also attend)

6.30pm - 8pm open to all
years 

See poster below for
further details. 

 FB - WestonTurvilleschoolPTA
Email-  westonturvillepta@hotmail.com
Class representative on WhatsApp
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https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd6Bv5AZxrihER5
0teCjtdco1NeSm9S5xM5yBB5Q3oTztYzDA/viewform?pli=1 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd6Bv5AZxrihER50teCjtdco1NeSm9S5xM5yBB5Q3oTztYzDA/viewform?pli=1

